
NOTICE OF DEMONSTRATION
2023 PRIMARY ELECTION

LOGIC AND ACCURACY TESTING OF  
AUTOMATIC TABULATING EQUIPMENT

LANNIE CHAPMAN
SALT LAKE COUNTY CLERK

Public notice is hereby given that at 10:00 a.m. on Friday August 11th, 2023, a 
public demonstration (logic and accuracy testing) of the automatic tabulation 

equipment being used for the upcoming 2023 Primary Election will be conducted 
at the Salt Lake County Election Management Center. 

 
Individuals who are interested in attending the demonstration, please meet at 

2001 South State Street, South Building, Room S1-200, Salt Lake City, Utah.

Dated this 26th day of July, 2023

Please contact the Salt Lake County Election Division for more information.
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